CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04906-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 12:59 PM

To: ‘phymarc@gmail.com'’

Subject: RE: Rate hike

Good afternoon Ms. Marcantonio,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Ruth McHargue

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 10:35 AM
To: Records Clerk

Cc: Angie Calhoun

Subject: RE: Rate hike

This should be added to docket 160021 as consumer correspondence and forwarded to consumer contact.

From: Ashley Quick On Behalf Of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 10:08 AM

To: Ruth McHargue

Cc: Angela Charles

Subject: FW: Rate hike

Good morning,

Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence,
and what docket it should be placed in.

Thank you
Ashley Quick

From: Phyllis Marcantonio [mailto:phymarc@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:11 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Rate hike



FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04906-16


Dear Sir or Madam;

No rate hike. It's not necessary at this time.
Thank you,

Phyllis Marcantonio

20569 Corkscrew Shores Blvd.

Estero, FI 33928





